The persons, suspected of a theft from the Kazan investigative
department, detained

The criminal case on the theft of money from the investigative department in Kazan (Paragraph B of
Part 4 of Article 158 of the Criminal Code) is investigated by the Central Office of the Investigative
Committee of Russia.

As it was reported earlier, unidentified people got into the building of one of the departments of the
investigative department and stole a safe with money worth over 14.6 million rubles, which were
exhibits in the criminal case.

In the course of investigative and search operations several persons suspected of committing a crime
have been found and detained. Investigative actions are conducted with them. In the interests of the
investigation more detailed information about the progress of the investigation at this stage can not
be disclosed.
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Official spokesperson for the Investigative Committee of Russia S. Petrenko

06 October 2021
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